
Event name: Letterhead Exchange
Date: 26th December
Venue: Zoom meeting, Online.

Rotaract Club of Presidency College joined hands with Rotaract Club of Delhi Janak for a
Letterhead Exchange-RID 3011, on 26th December 2021 via Zoom.

It was an interactive session and they spent a great time exchanging various details about
their upcoming ventures and events and also shared ideas for combining on projects. The
exchange also included a virtual fellowship with other clubs.

Everyone walked away with more knowledge and understanding than what they walked in
with.We hope to work soon with the Rotaract Club of Delhi Janak RID 3011.




